
19. PRESENTATIONS BY COUNCILLORS 

19.1 Presentations by Councillors   
 
1. Councillor Kolkman advised that he represented the Mayor at the Lifeline 

Volunteers Thank You dinner on Saturday night. Councillor Kolkman noted that 
it was a very successful event and the work that Lifeline does within in the 
community is intrinsic. 

 
2. Councillor Hawker congratulated Councillor Kolkman for receiving an award at 

the Lifeline Volunteers Thank You dinner for commitment and best practice. 
 
3. Councillor Brticevic congratulated the Mayor for the successful Mayor's Charity 

Race Night held over the weekend. The event was well received by all and well 
attended. Councillor Brticevic also congratulated the Mayor on the chosen 
beneficiary for the evening being Mary Brooksbank School to assist them with 
the Library renovation. 

 
4. Councillor Greiss advised that he recently attended the 2016 Police of the Year 

awards and asked the Mayor if consideration would be given to distributing 
letters of congratulations to the winners from Campbelltown and Macquarie 
Fields Local Area Commands. 

 
5. Councillor Hawker thanked Communications and Marketing staff for their 

efforts and planning for the Mayor's Charity Race Night. Councillor Hawker 
noted that the Red and Black theme looked great and it was an amazing night, 
raising much needed funds for a wonderful cause. 
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